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OFFICE OF THE COMMISSIONER
OF INSURANCE

21st Floor,
Queensway Government Offices,
66 Queensway,

Hong Kong
[ 1030 Fax: (852) 2869 0252
AR i
In reply please quote this ref. INS/LEG/4/1 21 October 2005

P FiisE Your ref.

#  mTel. 28672351

To : Chief Executives of All Authorized Insurers

Dear Sirs,

Enhancing Market Transparency and Operational Efficiency

Further to our letter of 25 August 2005, | write to thank you for your
support to our electronic-circular initiative.

As our system has now been fully prepared for this initiative, | wish
to inform you that, with effect from 1 November 2005, we will issue all
circulars to you by electronic mail. Please keep us updated of any subsequent
changes to your email address by using Form [A-32(B) attached in our letter of
25 August 2005. A soft copy of this Form is also available in our website for
downloading.

Should you have any enquires, please contact Mr William Hsieh at
2867 4529 or Ms Karen Leung at 2867 3337.

Yours faithfully,

(Ros K. T. Lam)
for Commissioner of Insurance

[PA/WH(20)/L1-CE_L4-1/ss]
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